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1. Call to Order  The meeting was called to order at 2:10 p.m.
2. Approval of Agenda  The agenda was approved unanimously.
3. Approval of minutes for 12/7/09 The minutes will be approved at our next meeting.
4. Old Business

a. Set schedule of meetings for Spring 2010. Meetings of CRC will continue to be held on Mondays for the foreseeable future, each week at the same time.
b. Discuss change of CRC meeting days/times for 2010/11. It was not felt necessary to change the committee’s meeting time for next year. 
5. New Business
a. Review changes in CurricUNET – disciplines, COR wording changes, etc.  
Cathy reviewed many changes that had taken place over Wintersession, including a major revision to the list of disciplines available to faculty preparing proposals. All course outlines are supposed to list “all appropriate disciplines” which could teach a given course, but in the past not all disciplines were actually listed in CurricUNET or available for faculty to select. In addition, some selections in that field of the program were actually incorrect (not actually disciplines recognized by the state).  This has been corrected, and administrative changes will be put through with the help of department chairs to correct some CORs which have incorrect discipline listings.  In addition, some changes requested by the CRC for the wording on course outlines have been implemented.

At this point, the agenda moved to item 7.C (Course approvals – Revisions to Courses)  to accommodate visitors.

7.  Course Approvals
a. Revisions to Courses

ART 085C 
Sculpture   (Approved – Sanchez/Armstrong)

ART 085D  
Sculpture   (Approved – Walton/Lamkin)

ART 088C 
Metalcasting Sculpture  (Approved – Armstrong/Chambers)  
ART 088D 
Metalcasting Sculpture  (Approved – Lamkin/Vinson)

FPT 065
Emergency Medical Technician 1 Theory  

   (Approved Lamkin/Lipman)

FPT 065C 
Emergency Medical Technician 1  - this class was approved with the request that the corequisite of FPT 180 be removed.(Approved – Walton/Sanchez)

FPT 065L
Emergency Medical Technician Laboratory  


   (Approved – Lamkin/Walton)

FPT 180
Emergency Medical Technician-I Refresher  - class was approved with minor editing changes.  (Approved – Walton/Lamkin)
All other courses were held over to a later meeting due to lack of time and because no representatives were present.  The meeting returned to New Business.
5.  New Business
b. Discuss changes in CRC meeting procedures to improve efficiency.
The discussion focused on the need of CRC to move an increasingly large amount of curriculum through the approval process in a timely manner while still leaving sufficient committee time to discuss and consider “larger matters” such as curriculum policy and related issues.  Cathy pointed out that there are only 13 meetings for the rest of the semester, and asked the committee members to consider possible changes to the way we conduct our meetings to streamline our work.  

There was discussion of the timeline for approval of course proposals and how it meshes with the catalog production schedule.  A longer lead time is required in order for classes to get into the catalog and still meet production deadlines.  A question was asked about whether the catalog could have an online-only addendum that could include classes approved too late to make it into the print catalog; that is a possibility, although there would still need to be a firm “cut-off” point to keep catalog rights clear for students enrolling each year. 

CRC recommended that a subcommittee of the VPI (Norma), the CRC Chair (Cathy), Articulation (Yolanda), and Tech Review (Stephanie) meet to clarify when changes need to be made with respect to outside entities such as articulation agreements, etc.  
Cathy had distributed a list of possible procedural changes for CRC before the meeting, including moving to a consent calendar and other suggestions.  Due to lack of time to discuss these changes there was a request to bring the subject back at the next meeting.  


The meeting adjourned at 4:00.

Minutes submitted by Cathy Cox
